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Monday 17th June 2024 
 

Year 6 Football Team – Parking at Ladywood 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
The address for tomorrows football game is: Ladywood Primary School, Oliver Road, Kirk 

Hallam, Ilkeston, DE7 4NH.  

It will be unlikely that we will be able to park on the staff car park (circled red) so we should be able 

to park near on the car park (circled blue) that is for the homes. It’s the turning before the school 

gates. 

 

I’ll be parking there so can meet all parents and children there before walking around. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Ord 

 


